

NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON

Governor

Jennifer A. Salisbury

Cabinet Secretary

Lori Wrotenbery
Director
Oil Conservation Division

October 5, 2000

William F. Clark A-Plus Well Service, Inc, Po Box 1979 Farmington, NM 87499

RE: Nerdlihc Plugging Project

Dear Mr Clark:

Regarding your letter dated, September 21, 2000 and the phone call September 29, 2000, In accordance with Section 7 of the referenced contract, A-Plus Well Service' attached request for "...Utilization of subcontractors, which would perform the work described..." is approved with the following stipulations.

Sufficient well control will be used. Depth counter will be used.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16.

Sincerely,

Charlie T Perrin

Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

cperrin@state.nm.us

Charlie T. Lorin

CTP/mk

CC: CP